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INVITATION TO 

THE PUBLIC 
 

Newton Parish Council Annual 
Parish Meeting 2025 

 

To Newton Residents 
  

We are holding our next monthly meeting on Wednesday 14th May 2025 at the ATC 
Building off Wellington Avenue  

This will start at 7pm. 
This will be followed by our Annual Parish Meeting at 8:00pm. 

Please come along to find out what we have been up to over the last year. 
 

WINE AND NIBBLES PROVIDED!!  
We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

The agenda for the meeting will be as follows: 

1. Chairman’s welcome and report on the work of the Parish Council 

2. Village Hall - development plans  

3. Council plans 
 

4. Questions from residents 

5. Social get-together 

NB: To enable Councillors to give considered responses, it would be helpful if questions could be submitted to 

the clerk in advance by letter or e-mail prior to the date of the meeting.  

Bill Banner  Clerk to the Council                                                                       07 May 2025 


